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Joe Ambash's article “The New Sick Leave Law:  The Devil Is in the Lack of Detail” was featured in

the Boston Business Journal on May 15, 2015.

In the article, Joe discusses how employers face the daunting task of complying by July 1 with a

confusing law, which has draconian penalties for noncompliance, when final regulations have not

even been issued.

To read the full article, please visit Boston Business Journal.
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